Sondra Moore

It is important that we keep the Delaware River free of toxic waste from fracking. This includes not
permitting fracking in the Delaware River watershed, not bringing fracking waste water into the
watershed, and not allowing water to be removed from the river for the purpose of fracking.
Although this last item would not pollute the river, it would impact the water supply of those who
depend on the Delaware for clean, potable water. The oil and gas industry has a history of making
empty promises to abide by regulations designed to protect the public and the environment,
violating these promises, and engaging in work despite ordered work stoppages after violations
have occurred. It would be far better to eliminate the risk to the watershed all together.



